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Pinellas Virtual School
SAC Meeting Minutes
February 17, 2021
Zoom (due to COVID-19)
Call to Order: 11:02 am

In Attendance: Angie Davis, Marcia Hall, Cassidy Perry, Mandy Perry, Jason Starrett, Michelle Starrett
Not in Attendance: Hannah Dang, Evona Frink Jones, Haley Perry, Patty Phillips

Quorum Established: Yes

Introduction & Welcome: MP

Adoption of Minutes: Motion-JS. Second-MP. Unanimously passed.

Old Business: None

New Business:

¢ MP shared that 31 seniors indicated they will walk in the graduation ceremony. An additional 4
seniors indicated they will not walk but would like to receive covered diplomas, and that number
is expected to increase.

e MP explained that it would be helpful to use SIP funds for diploma covers this year since we have
a significantly higher number of seniors. The plan would be to order 50 covers at a cost of $7 each
for a total of $350. MP will investigate and ensure that this is an appropriate use of the funding,
but to keep things moving, she requested pre-approval from SAC. Motion-JS. Second-MH.
Unanimously passed.

¢ Graduation is scheduled for 6/9 (9:30 am) at Bayside High School. The district is exploring the idea
of overflow seating outside the gym in order to comply with CDC social distancing guidelines. An
alternative has been presented as 6/10 (9:30 am) at Largo High School if the district determines
that COVID-19 cases warrant further restrictions.

¢ JSwill address students during the ceremony in his capacity as SAC chairperson. He offered to
yield this task to the parent council member, but CP declined.

¢ ]S suggested a full run-through of the ceremony be conducted--even virtually if necessary. MP
agreed this would be a good idea.

e MP asked that SAC reconvenes closer to graduation when the district has made final decisions

about locations and processes.



Report(s):
¢ Principal: Looking ahead to next year, full-time enrollments are expected to remain higher than

they were pre-COVID-19. Students will go through the normal district application process.
Open Agenda:

e CP shared that he would like to see us move forward with the school branding/mascot initiative
that we began prior to COVID-19. MP suggested a SAC meeting over summer in hopes of having
school merchandise available for students and staff at the beginning of the 2021/2022 school year.

Next Meeting: May 12, 2021

Adjournment: 11:27 am

Submitted by: Michelle Starrett



